Mediey Landfill & Recyclmg Center
9350 N.W. 89th Avenue

Medley, Florida 33178
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Mr. Carlos Rivero-deAguilar ; k )(\jo\i % IVE D
Director of District Management : \}y) 0CT 2 3 1996
Southeast District : DEPT OF ENV p
P.O. Box 15425 WEST PALY: Bence TON

West Palm Beach, Florida 33416

RE:  Chapter 119, F.S., Request
TPS Technologies, Inc.

Dear Mr. Rivero-deAguilar:

This letter is a request for copies of documents pursuant to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes,
pertaining to the Department’s Intent to Issue a permit to TPS Technologies, Inc. (DEP
File No. SO50-289311), Mr. David Wall, Environmental Engineer. Please provide the
following information or copies of the following documents:

1. Any and all documents concerning TPS Technologies’ prior history of non-
compliance with Department rules and permit conditions at their facility located
at 9401 Fairgrounds Road, West Palm Beach, Florida.

2. Any and all documents concerning the permittee’s prior history of non-
compliance with Department rules and permit conditions under any DEP-issued
permit or authorization at the facility located at 9401 Fairgrounds Road, West
Palm Beach, Florida.

3. A listing of all current permits, including DEP permit number, DEP file number,
type of permit and their current status, which have been issued to TPS
Technologies, Inc. for their facility located at 9401 Fairgrounds Road, West Palm
Beach, Florida.

By making this Chapter 119, F.S., request for copies, we agree to any reasonable costs
incurred; however, please contact us in advance if the cost will exceed $100.

Furthermore, pursuant to Sections 120.57 and 120.60(3), F.S., and F.A.C. Rule 28-5.111,
we request notice of any proposed agency action pertaining to the Department’s Intent to
Issue a permit to TPS Technologies, Inc. (DEP File No. SO50-289311). We request that
notice of proposed agency action on these matters inform us of applicable points of entry
(e.g., the appropriate notices for filing comments, etc.) into administrative proceedings or
judicial review rights which may be available. This notice shall state the applicable time
limits for pursuing such remedies. 'We also request specific notice of proposed agency
action
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on any agency determination affecting the operations at the TPS Technologies facility

located at 9401 Fairgrounds Road, West Palm Beach, Florida. Please provide such

- specific notices by Facsimile to the undersigned at 305-883-9758 and by U.S. Mail to the
undersigned at the Medley Landfill and Recycling Center, 9350 Northwest 89th Avenue,
Medley, Florida, 33178.

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at 305-883-7670.
Thank you for your assistance in this regard.

Sincerely, . :
Waste Management Inc. of Florida

Ronnie Antevy, P.E.
Senior Staff Engineer

cc: Ron DeBattista, WMIF
Lee Haeford, FDEP
Vance Kemler, WMIF
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